
     CITY OF CASTLE ROCK 
                   NOTICE OF BUDGET FILING AND OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
    Notice is hereby given that the City of Castle Rock preliminary budget for fiscal year 
ending December 31, 2006 has been filed with the city clerk and will be available to the 
public on October 25, 2005. 
 
   The Castle Rock City Council will hold the first of two public hearings on November 
14, 2005 at 7:30 p.m. in the Senior Center located at 141 ‘A’ Street SW, to take public 
testimony on the final budget for the City of Castle Rock for the fiscal year ending 
December 31, 2006.  A second hearing on the proposed budget will be held at the same 
location on November 28, 2005 at 7:30 p.m.  For further information, please contact 
Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington, 274-8181 during regular business hours or email: 
rcovington@ci.castle-rock.wa.us     
 
 
Published in The Daily News on October 25th ,  October 31st  and November 7th, 2005.  
 
 
 

mailto:rcovington@ci.castle-rock.wa.us

